Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Imad, Antoinette M -Toni <antoinette.imad@pse.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 4:20 PM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Woodard, Marina (UTC); McGrath, Cheryl; Subsits, Joe (UTC); Gas Compliance -- mail --
Subject: UG-961298 Construction Schedule Update| North Seattle Town Border Station

Dear Mr. Lykken,

This email is to provide an update on the construction schedule at the North Seattle Town Border
Station. Pursuant to WAC 480-93-160, PSE submitted last year a notice of construction informing the
commission that construction commencement of a pipe segment about 140 feet long will take place
tentatively in August 2010. Please note PSE's current plans call for construction to start in September 2011.

Please do not hesitate to contact Cheryl McGrath or myself if any questions or for more information.

Best Regards,

RECEIVED
Toni Imad

AUG 10 2011
Antoinette Imad, P.E. _ State of Washington
Consulting Engineer, Compliance
PUGET SOUND ENERGY Pipeline Safety Program

425-456-2970 tel
425-213-6219 cell

355 110th Ave NE EST-07W
Bellevue, WA 98004
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